
THE COLD WEATHER HAS ARRIVED!
JUST A REMINDER, WE WILL BE GOING OUTSIDE FOR RECESS IF THE WIND CHILL IS AT LEAST 20
DEGREES.
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD IS DRESSED APPROPRIATELY FOR THE WEATHER!
WE DO ALLOW CHILDREN TO PLAY IN THE SNOW AT RECESS IF THEY HAVE THE “FROSTY 5”:

WINTER COAT
SNOWPANTS
HAT
GLOVES
SNOW BOOTS

THE

GALLOWAY
GAZETTE
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1/27 - SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
7:00PM

1/29 - 100TH DAY OF SCHOOL

1/30 - CREW PRIDE ASSEMBLY -
WEAR YOUR CREW SHIRT TO
SCHOOL

1/31 - CREW WINNER PARTY

2/5 - 11:30 DISMISSAL
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT DAY

2/17 - NO SCHOOL
PRESIDENTS’ DAY
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Channahon School District Kindergarten Round-Up 
2025-2026 

 
Channahon School District 17 would like to identify all prospective kindergarten 
students for the 2025-2026 school year.  If your child will be five years old on or before 
September 1, 2025, and lives in the Channahon school district boundaries, please 
provide the following information so we can add you to our email list and forward 
registration information to you as it becomes available.   
 

●​ Child’s Name (Last, First) 
●​ Child’s Date of Birth 
●​ Parent/Guardian Name(s) 
●​ Address 
●​ Phone Number 
●​ Email Address 

 
This information can be emailed to lbartuch@csd17.org.   If you have any questions, 
please contact Lisa Bartuch or Barb Sweet at (815) 467-4311. 
 
 

 



 

 

Chillin’ with Winter Safety 
 

It may be cold outside, but it is just as important for children to get physical activity during the winter as it is during the 
warmer months. Physical activity should be a healthy part of your family’s routine throughout the year and safety 
should always be a central part of your child’s recreational fun. 

Fun in the winter sun:  The sunlight reflects off snow and ice. Wear sunscreen with an SPF 15 or higher to cover 
exposed areas of the body.  You should wear protective eyewear and an SPF lip balm. 
Safety in Layers:  Think about clothing.  Layering is a good idea so are moisture-wicking fabrics and sport specific 
clothing.  Keep in mind kids can chill and sweat quickly.  Parents should be proactive and dress children appropriately in 
layers, covering their heads and neck.  Watch out for fashion trends that can land you in the Emergency Room.  Long 
scarves and cords can get caught in sled blades, and hoods can block peripheral vision.  As long as the jacket can be 
zipped, your child should be ready for winter play. 
Stay Alert:  Be aware and use caution.  Children should always wear helmets when sledding, skiing, etc.  Scope out the 
environment and make sure paths are clear, and ponds are frozen solid. 
Skills Assessment:  If it’s a new activity, work to master your skills. Start slow and practice with your equipment and 
gradually build up to hills, speeds, etc.  By taking a few precautions, you can make sure that your children get the healthy 
benefits of winter exercise without taking unnecessary risks. 

Source :exerted from: http://www.healthychildren.org 




